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Headlines + Happenings
September 2, 2022

Mt. Olivet Church soon to Re-Open | PSC Sacred Spaces
Series

In February of 2022, PreservationSC was approached by the remaining members of
Mt. Olivet Church. Wishing to ensure the church will never be lost, the congregation
donated it to PSC.

Located in Prosperity, this church has a rich history in the community. Like so many
other churches in South Carolina, the dwindling congregation forced them to close
their doors.

Through our Sacred Spaces Program, we are proud to announce a
buyer has been found for the church, and it will continue to be

used as a place of worship. 

This church will maintain its historic integrity through a PSC preservation
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easement. 

Our Sacred Spaces Program is dedicated to helping local congregations,
businesses, and religious organizations in preserving South Carolina’s historic
collection of churches and temples, that, without outside assistance, would be at risk
of being lost.

Should your historic church be in transition, please contact us! For general
information, visit our resource page. 

Cemetery Preservation Workshop
The South Carolina Department of

Archives and History

Registration is still open for the September 29th
workshop on preserving cemeteries with the
South Carolina Department of Archives and
history. 

REGISTRATION

 Celebrating the Cultural District of Camden
PSC to Join Week-long Celebration in Camden

In honor of the designation of Camden's Cultural District, the City of Camden and
the Arts Center of Kershaw County are holding a week-long celebration beginning
Saturday, September 3rd through September 10th. The majority of events will be free
or at little cost.

Preservation South Carolina will be joining celebration with a
presentation on our statewide Sacred Spaces Program!

Come and explore the different approaches to help preserve the legacy of these
buildings that are a vital part of the state’s cultural landscape.
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Join Us
September 6, 2022 | 4pm- 5:30pm

Location: Camden Second Presbyterian Church
816 Market St., Camden SC | OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

DONATE

JOIN

Our Mailing Address:
Preservation South Carolina 

1103 Little Street, Ste. 5 
Camden, SC 29020 
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